
 
 

28607 Wolf Rd Bay Village Ohio 44140 

PHONE 440-808-8802 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

We will be going to go to The Bay Pool this summer every Tuesday and Thursday weather 

permitting.  This requires that if your child attends on Tuesdays and Thursdays, they will need to 

buy a Bay Pool Pass from the Bay Village Recreation Department. 

 

The children will be separated into groups based on their swimming skill level.  Children will 

remain with their group throughout the time at the pool. Children will always be supervised by 

our teachers in addition to the lifeguards at the pool. 

 

Please fill out the information below so we know which group to put your child in at the pool. 

Place a Y or N by the appropriate skill area for your child. 

 

_____My child needs to stay in the shallow side of the pool. (3ft or less) 

           A teacher will be in the water with the children. 

 

_____My child can go in the deeper side of the pool. (More than 3 feet) 

 

_____My child can go on the slide. 

 

_____My child can go on the diving boards. 

 

 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________  

 

Parent Signature: ________________________________________ Date: _________________ 

                                                                          

 

Your child’s safety is our #1 concern and we need to have this information before your child can 

go to the pool.  . 

 

Please see me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

 

Christa Elias 

 


